
Each Thursday your child will be given a library book 

of their choice.  Would you please send your child 

in with their library book each Thursday so we can 

help change it for them. Don’t forget homework 

books too. 
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Our Topics 
 

Family Challenge 

Library books and homework 

Muddy Monday 
In nursery we may get a little messy! 

This is because our little minds and hands are learning, 

when messy we have been showing curiosity, imagination 

and gaining confidence.  

Pen and paint on clothes show that I’m exploring lots of 

ways to be creative. In our mud kitchen we have used our 

senses and our imagination to create mud pies and silly 

soups. Exploring water is giving me lots of maths and 

scientific skills. We love filling and emptying but my clothes 

may get a little wet. Exploring playdough and messy play 

such as foam and  gloop help develop my fine motor skills 

to help me when I learn to write.  

 

 

Please Remember  
Monday – Muddy Mondays – Will be starting back soon 

when the warmer and brighter days are here.  

Friday – P.E. clothes – trainers and hoody. 

Spare bag of clothes to change into just in case of 

accidents.   

  

  

The farmyard. 

 

This half term our topic will be farmyard. We will be looking 

at who lives on a farm, including the farmer and all the farm 

animals. We will be learning all of the animals names, the 

name of their babies, and some exciting facts about all the 

animals.  

We will also be looking at what else grows on a farm, 

including vegetables and fruit. We will be tasting lots of fresh 

fruit and vegetables and seeing what we like and don’t like.  

 

The first week back we have a treat for the children. Farm on 

wheels will be visiting us and the children will be meeting 

lots of baby animals who have been born this spring. We will 

also have the excitement of watching eggs being delivered 

and watching the crack and hatch into chicks and watching 

them grow over a week.    

  

  

  

This half term it’s the beginning of spring, could you go on a 

spring watch walk and can you take photos of any signs of 

spring that you see. It may be tiny buds on a tree, or a flower 

starting to grow.  

Photos can be sent over by email. Our email is below.  

  

eyfsparents@fieldviewprimary.org.uk 

 

Thank you for your on going support.  Mrs Khelly 
Teaching Assistant 

mailto:eyfsparents@fieldviewprimary.org.uk

